
Subject: 2025 Middle Infielder - Clean up Hitter 

Coach Sullivan, 

I hope you’re enjoying the sunny weather down south. This is Jed Barkin from
Atlanta, Georgia just giving you an update on my summer traveling season
and some updated hitting footage from my games this past weekend in
Chattanooga, TN. I know you are in the busiest time of your season and
appreciate you taking a few minutes to take a look.

As in my previous emails to you, I go to Woodward Academy in Atlanta,
Georgia. I have a GPA of 3.81, and am taking 3 AP courses right now in my
sophomore year. Besides academics being my number one  priority, I have
enjoyed diving into a few different extracurriculars at Woodward. I am the
president of the athletic committee, yearbook editor, and tour guide
ambassador for my school. 

As president of our athletic committee, I oversee all members and operate
events for all student athletes on our campus. Most recently I implemented a
monthly speaker to come to our school and speak to all student-athletes about
mental health. I saw that your team recently had a game dedicated to a mental
health cause and I appreciated that you are continuing the conversation! 

I am interested in your economics program, and I would love to learn more
about the opportunity of being a part of your program. I see that many of
your athletes are economics majors, and I would like to hear more about some
of their experiences in this program. 

As noted previously, I have a few updated hitting videos from my games this
past weekend in Chattanooga. 

(

Thank you again for your time, and I look forward to tuning in to your games
this weekend against Stanford. 

Best, 
Jed Barkin 
Cell:
Email:
Social Media Handles:

Great concise re-intro
to yourself!

Add high school &
travel ball stats and

accomplishments
from this season

This is a great pivot to your academics
but this is where most emails get wordy.
These paragraphs can be combined or in
bullet form. 

Good Paragraph - getting familiar
with the program. Use this
paragraph as a way to comment on
recent team, coach or college
accomplishments. EX.
"Congratulations on your 300th
win!" 

E.g., Good place to
add summer

schedule. Show
showcases that you
and the attending

coach  may both be
attending

Perfect!

Don't forget to
add all contact
information at
the bottom of
your emails! 

  When emailing a coach of a college at the top of your list it is imperative to have a thoughtful
and informative message. Be direct and concise regarding your recent baseball and academic
performances. Rather than a 5 paragraph essay provide a profile attachment or link they can
look at when needed. Coaches want information without too many clicks and sentences. This

shows that you have an understanding of the process that they (the coaches) are going
through. 

 
These days, coaches are receiving hundreds of emails per day/week. So, find an attention -

grabber with metrics, GPA, SAT's and easy to view video and game footage. Simple sells.
 

From the Desk of 
COACH EXETER 

Stan Exeter
 



Academic:
Rising Junior ('25) at Woodward Academy in Atlanta, Georgia
Current GPA 3.81 (unweighted)
Three AP's in progress this spring

Athletic:
I run a 6.8 60-yd.; personal best exit velocity is 89mph
Starting Varsity CF 
Recently awarded team MVP for the season + First Team All-Conference
Below is a link to some recent video at the plate

Off the field:
President of our student athletic committee
Yearbook Editor 
Tour guide ambassador at Woodward

Southwest Summer Kickoff: June 10-12 (Mesa, AZ) 
Steel Sports Father's Day Classic: June 17-19 (Long Island, NY) 
Headfirst Honor Roll Camps - NY Session 5 - August 7-8  (Long Island, NY)

Subject: 2025 Middle Infielder - Clean up Hitter 

Coach Sullivan, 

Congrats on your 400th win! This is Jed Barkin from Atlanta, Georgia providing an update on my summer travel ball
season and some updated hitting footage from my games this past weekend in Chattanooga, TN. I know you are in the
busiest time of your season (and gearing up for your series at Stanford this weekend). I appreciate you taking a few
minutes to have a look.

Here's a rundown of what I've been up to at school recently: 

As President of our athletic committee, I oversee all members and events. One of our recent projects was a monthly
visiting speaker on topics around mental health. It was great to see that your team dedicated a game this spring to a
mental health cause. Thanks for continuing the conversation! 

Here are some of the places I'll be playing this summer: 

Updated hitting videos (April 20-21, 2023 in Chattanooga):

I look forward to tuning in this weekend vs. Stanford. Thank you again for your time!

Best, 
Jed Barkin ('25)
Cell:
Email:
Social Media Handles:

Coach Ex.Coach Ex.


